
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605-EL-BGN
Date: Friday, July 15, 2022 8:26:52 AM
Importance: High

 
 

From: jkelly15@woh.rr.com  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 4:37 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch Solar Farms
Importance: High
 
Case# 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
Mr. Butler,
I am writing you in regards to the Birch Solar Farms to be located in Allen and Auglaize Counties.
I am absolutely opposed to this project. There are many draw backs to this project and very few
benefits 
to our community. I live within 1 mile from the proposed site in Shawnee Township.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Judy Kelly

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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